
I have been riding motorcycles for over 20 years. 

 

I understand that OR is contemplating a bill to allow lane splitting.  I hope you plan on approving this bill 

as I feel strongly that it is another way to encourage more people to ride motorcycles – which helps the 

environment, congestion, etc.  I also think is safer for riders as they can be better seen that way. 

 

Thank you for your support ! 

 

Joe Entler 

Registered OR voter 


